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Good afternoon Lake Forest parents, 

We have lots to share. This coming Monday at 6:00PM we will have a virtual parent 

meeting about internet safety and the impact social media has on our children. Please 

plan to sign on, Those parents in attendance will be entered into a raffle for some 

spectacular prizes, you won’t want to miss it!! The link is on our website. 

Please mark your calendars…Our next School Advisory Council meeting Wednesday 

March 29th. We need your help and input on developing next years Title I Parent 

School Compact and our parent and family engagement plan. The meeting is at 

6:00PM in the media center and light snacks will be provided. Hope to see you there 

we’ve got lots to discuss! 

Kid's Heart Challenge has now begun! As a Kid's Heart Challenge Hero, your student 

will meet the kids with special hearts and raise funds for the health of all hearts. 

They'll also get moving with fun activities, learn about keeping their hearts and brains 

healthy and feel great for helping others. We will be participating in this fundraiser 

until March 10. Thank you! 

Reminder that spring break is rapidly approaching – Early release on Thursday March 

17 and a teacher planning day on the 18th. Students will return to school on Tuesday 

March 29. 

Finally, please remember Lake Forest is a unified dress school. Our uniform colors 

are collared shirts white, black and any shade of blue and bottoms are black, navy or 

khaki. No blue jeans and no Crocs or sandals. Students have been receiving warnings 

and may be receiving consequences for violating our uniform policy. Please help your 

child by following the school guidelines for dress code. 

Thank you all and have a good week! 

 

 


